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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: PSNC newsletter schedule over Easter; NHSE&I webinar on blood pressure check service; Patient safety culture survey results published; Class 2 Medicines Recall notice.

PSNC newsletter schedule over Easter
To help contractors stay informed about the latest pharmacy and health related news over the Easter bank holiday period, PSNC's Communications and Public Affairs Team will send email newsletters out as follows: 
1. Thursday 14th April
1. Tuesday 19th April
1. Friday 22nd April

For the week commencing April 25th the usual PSNC newsletter schedule (i.e. Monday, Wednesday, Friday) will resume. 

NHSE&I webinar on Community Pharmacy Blood Pressure Check Service
NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSE&I) has invited community pharmacy contractors to a webinar this Wednesday (13th April) from 7-7.55pm about the NHS Community Pharmacy Blood Pressure Check Service.

The webinar will cover best practice and top tips for running the service successfully,  updates on how this service is working and making a difference for patients, and information about the service’s importance to NHS plans to prevent Cardiovascular disease (CVD).

Register for this webinar 

Patient safety culture survey results published
The Community Pharmacy Patient Safety Group has published the results of their safety culture survey undertaken in Autumn 2021. The survey was designed to gather information on the perspectives of frontline pharmacy teams about the culture around safety reporting, the enablers and barriers to reporting, the clarity of the reporting processes, and the confidence of those reporting. 

Find out more

Class 2 Medicines Recall notice
The Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) has issued a class 2 medicines recall notice for Olopatadine USV 1mg/ml eye drops. Specific batches of this product are being recalled by USV UK Limited as a precautionary measure due to the identification of out of specification results for impurities during routine stability testing.

Contractors should stop supplying the specified batches immediately, quarantine all remaining stock, and return it to their supplier using their supplier's approved process.

Learn more about the recall
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